
War Memorial Window 

The Memorial window from the old Wesleyan church 

of 1869 is now in place in the present church,         

built in 1967.  

The Roll of Honour (1914 to 1918)                                       

is shown beneath the window. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The interior of the Wimborne Wesleyan Church,    

showing the two war memorial plaques in situ                   

beneath the two galleries left and right                                                    

(rather indistinct, and behind the pillars). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On Sunday 11 April 1920, at the evening service,               

the two  memorial plaques were unveiled by                       

the superintendent  minister, Revd William Newby.      

These tablets had been prepared by Mr Robert Cribb, 

Works Manager of the Eclipse Works, with generous 

help from his employer, Mr J W Flower.    

 



The Boy Scouts, Church Lads Brigade and the            

King’s Royal Rifle Corps were invited to attend              

and the Last Post was sounded.  

They shall not grow old, as we that are left grow old 

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn: 

At the going down of the sun and in the morning 

We will remember them. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information about the 12 men who gave their lives in 

the Great War can be found on the following pages. 

 

  
With grateful thanks to Mrs Barbara Marriott                      

for all her research into the lives                                         

and service to their country of those                              

whose names appear on the Roll of Honour. 

  

 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

THEIR NAME LIVETH 

FOR EVERMORE 


